
 
By   RESS June   30,   2020  
 
 
Ms.   Christine   E.   Long  
Board   Secretary  
Ontario   Energy   Board  
PO   Box   2319  
2300   Yonge   Street,   27 th    Floor  
Toronto,   ON,   M4P   1E4  
 
 
Dear   Ms.   Long:  
 
 
Subject: Hydro   Ottawa   Limited   (“Hydro   Ottawa”)  

Custom   Incentive   Rate-Setting   (“Custom   IR”)   Application   for   2021-2025   Electricity  
Distribution   Rates   and   Charges   –   Revised   Interrogatory   Response   -   OEB-4  
 

 
 
In  conjunction  with  its  preparations  for  the  Technical  Conference  scheduled  for  July  15-16,  2020,  Hydro                
Ottawa  has  discovered  that  a  portion  of  its  response  to  interrogatory  OEB-4  was  submitted  in  error.  With                  
the  aim  of  seeking  to  correct  this  error  in  a  timely  fashion  and  of  ensuring  that  the  record  of  evidence  to  be                       
reviewed  at  the  Technical  Conference  is  accurate  and  complete,  Hydro  Ottawa  is  hereby  enclosing  a                
revised   version   of   the   utility’s   response   to   this   interrogatory.  
 
Hydro  Ottawa  appreciates  your  assistance  on  this  matter  and  apologizes  for  any  inconvenience  or               
confusion.    Please   advise   if   you   have   any   questions   in   relation   to   this   filing.  
 
 
 
Yours   truly,   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gregory   Van   Dusen  
Director,   Regulatory   Affairs  
Directeur,   Affaires   réglementaires  
GregoryVanDusen@hydroottawa.com   
Tel./tél.:   613   738-5499   |   ext./poste   7472  
Cell.:   613   806-1001  
 
 
 
cc:   All   registered   parties   to   EB-2019-0261  
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